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Let’s write the next chapter together. 
Pledge today.

Dear Friend, 

It’s pledging time at Runnymede United! This is the launch of our Annual Giving 
Program -- the time of year where we all carefully consider our offerings to the church 
of time, talent, and treasure. We make our financial offering intentions known through 
this campaign so the church can plan the work of God’s mission in our congregation 
and our community for the coming year.  

These are exciting times at Runnymede United Church! Positive change is in the 
air! There are new initiatives afoot, there are new friends to connect with (welcome 
Windermere!), and there are new possibilities to engage in. The story of Runnymede 
United Church continues into its 98th year, vibrant and energized. This is turning out 
to be a real page-turner!

How will this story be written? By us all! By coming together as a community of 
faith, we will walk a new path together, based on old and new traditions, to strengthen 
our invitation to our community, to welcome those people who join us, to connect 
deeply, and to grow in faith together. To live our faith together. 

As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another,  
as good stewards of God’s varied grace.

1 Peter 4:10



Your personalized and confidential pledge card is enclosed. Please indicate 
your 2024 pledge and return the card as soon as possible. Remember that Pre-
Authorised Remittance (PAR) is a convenient way to give, and it helps enable effective 
management of Runnymede United’s resources. We plan to wrap up the Annual Giving 
Program by Sunday, November 12th, 2023.  

New to pledging? It’s easy! Just pick whichever one of the following is easiest for 
you:
•	 Mail the completed card back to us
•	 Drop your pledge card in the mailbox outside Jewitt Hall, or in the Sunday 

collection plate
•	 Take a photo of your pledge card and email it to rucstewardship@gmail.com
•	 Complete your electronic pledge card on Runnymede United’s website at www.

runnymedeunited.org

If you donate by Pre-Authorized Remittance (PAR), we will adjust your payments based 
on your pledge. 

Questions? Don’t be shy! Email the Stewardship Committee, call the office, or speak 
to any of our committee members. We look forward to hearing from you!

Let’s write the next chapter together. Pledge today.

Thank you!

From the Stewardship Committee
Jeff Horbal (Chair), Alex Cruickshank,  
Jenn Cruickshank, Steve Hill, Paul Stenton
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